
 
 
Dear Parents, 
Will your child be visiting or joining the Grundschule 
soon? The children will be very proud of this, and you 
will want to do your best to help them have a fantastic 
start and enjoy studying. 
Kindergarten will be preparing your children for school, 
talking about it, practicing a few letters, listening to 
stories but also get to know the other children better. 
For the parents, there will be “Parents Workshops” in 
Trier-Süd this year. 
During these workshops you talk about what you can 
do to support your child while at school. You may 
choose to learn how to pack the school bag together, 
find out more how to do homeworks, how to interact 
with the school or again how to practice reading with 
your child. 
These workshops are free of charge and you have the 
possibility to choose which of the workshop matters to 
you. There is no need to register in advance  
 
The first time we meet is May 28th 2019 from 8.45 to 
10.30 in Grundschule Matthias. 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Where to find us: 
Directly next to Grundschule Matthias 
 
Our Topics: 
 
when where What 

 
28. Mai 2019 
8:45 Uhr 

Grundschule 
Matthias 

Up and About?! Family 
Organisation 

04. Juni 2019 
8:45 Uhr 

Grundschule 
Matthias 

Help! Homework?! 
 

11. Juni 2019 
8:45 Uhr 

Grundschule 
Matthias 

Ready or Let’s get 
started?  
What happens after 
Grundschule? 

15. Juni 2019  
11 Uhr 
14 Uhr 

Domfreihof Reading? Reading! 
Reading. 
 

18. Juni 2019 
8:45 Uhr 

Grundschule 
Matthias 

Got everything? 
Packing a school bag! 
 

25. Juni 2019 
8:45 Uhr 

Grundschule 
Matthias 

Up and About?! Family 
Organisation 

Whenever it 
suits you 

DAA Trier 
Hawstrasse 

Education advice for 
adults 

Whenever it 
suits you 

Bildungszentrum 
Neukirch 
Südallee 

Coaching advice for 
kids 
 

 


